
 

 

 

 

Dear All Families  

As a school we are working hard to be more eco friendly. 

We have developed a policy to reduce single use plastics 

and now are working with local shops to reduce food 

waste.  

We are now partnered with The Greggs Foundation and 

they donate the food waste that can be re-used within a 

24-48 hour period to us EVERY Tuesday evening.  

We have had our first donation and are shocked by the 

amount of food that would have been placed in waste. We 

will be using some of this in school however, we have far 

too much! We would like our families to support us in the 

reduction of food waste. If any families are happy to re-

ceive and use a food waste package on a Wednesday as 

treats for everyone please just dojo us, so we can share 

fairly.  We don’t want it going in the bin!  

Kind Regards,  

The Stepping Stones Team  

 

 


